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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be November 11 at the Senior Center with dinner beginning at 6:30 p.m.   District Governor 
Reed Fish will pay an official visit.  Members of the Leo Club will be our special guests.

Halloween Party delayed by weather
Delayed by one day due to inclement weather, around 125 persons attended the annual Centerville Lions Club 
Community Halloween Party Friday evening, November first.  Held at the Centerville Elementary gymnasium, 
children of all ages were judged in costume by members of the Leo Club at 
Centerville Senior High School.  

Each child entered into the contest received a silver dollar.
 
The  popular  Cake  Walk  was  conducted  by  chairperson  Pam  Tidrow. 
Refreshments  were  provided  by  the  Lions  Club.   Participants  were 
entertained with games scattered throughout the gym.  

Over twelve members of the Lions Club helped with the party as well as several Leo members. 

Bicentennial celebrations coming
Plans for the Centerville Bicentennial were presented to members of the 
Centerville  Lions  Club  Monday  evening,  October  28.   Bicentennial 
chairpersons Bev and Dave Nixon said may events are being planned for 
the event next year.
 
Centerville will be 200 years old and many special dates will be set aside 
for the celebration.  The first date will  be January first.   It  will  be a flag 
raising  at  the  Library  and  a  reception  for  everyone  at  the  Centerville 
Christian Church Fellowship Center.

 
The Bicentennial Committee is looking for volunteers to help with the various events.

Equipment inventory being made
Former club secretary Bob Blue reported on the inventory of  equipment  in  the Mansion 
House  garage.   He  said  letters  will  be  sent  to  all  who  have  equipment  signed  out  to 
determine how many items are on hand.
 
Treasurer Dennis Stephen handed out dues to members.  

                  Future meetings and events
 

November 25  –  December 9 Christmas Banquet 
_________________________________________________________________________________________
Secretary Wendy Kornman                                   President Bob Hobson                                               Bulletin Editor Bill Felker

http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com/

